
Anchorage Historic Preservation Commission 
Minutes from Regular Meeting 
September 20, 2016 
 
The meeting was called to order by Commission Chairman, Bill Wetherton.  Commission members in 
attendance were Clyde Ensor, BJ Elliott, Becky Miller, Bill Wilkinson, Dan Fultz, Doug Schmitt and Peg 
Revell, Archives and Cindy Albright-Parrish, Realtor advisor.  Pat Wetherton attended as a visitor.  
 
The August minutes were read and approved.  The Agenda was read. 
 
There was short discussion led by Becky Miller regarding revision of the Guide Book. 
 
Bill Wetherton presented BJ Elliott with a silver, “Tom Wilson,” engraved Julep cup.  BJ is retiring from 
the Commission, as she and husband Bob are leaving Anchorage to return to BJ’s hometown of Port 
Townsend, Washington.  BJ has been a member of the Commission since it began, twenty-five years ago.  
Bill Wetherton read a letter he composed for BJ, reminiscing about her years in Anchorage and her 
contributions to the City, including her dedication, knowledge and love for historic preservation and our 
Commission. 
 
The meeting ended at 6:30 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Susan Mitchell, secretary 
 
 


